
Public Notice 

The Board of Commissioners of the City of Mt. Juliet will conduct a public hearing and 

consider the following on March 24, 2025 at 6:15PM, at City Hall located at 2425 N. Mt. 

Juliet Road. 

 An ordinance reinstating Ordinance 2020-11 and extending the initial vesting 

period for the preliminary master development plan for the District being located 

at 108 Stoney Creek Road, in the City of Mt. Juliet, TN 

 An ordinance amending the fiscal year 2024/2025 budget Ordinance 2024-25 to 

appropriate funds for a professional services agreement with the Architect 

Workshop 

 An ordinance to reconsider the certificate of occupancy conditions of Ordinance 

2020-11 which established the zoning and PUD overlay for the District being 

located at 108 Stoney Creek Road 

The public is invited to attend and comment.        

Kenneth D. Martin, City Manager        

City of Mt. Juliet   

 


